## **HOSC Actions from 23 September 2021**

Item	Action	Lead	Progress update
System-wide update on COVID- 19 recovery	The slide titled "Elective care RTT" had incorrect data and a correct slide will be sent for the record.	Lisa Glynn, Director of Clinical Services at OUH	Correct slide has been sent to OCC to update the record
Oxfordshire CCG update	Two points arose in discussion, as per the draft minutes:		
	1. [on specialist palliative care, Diane Hedges, OCCG:] There were beds available in the south, city and north and they would provide whatever best suited the patient. She was happy to share the data on which the decisions were based. The Chair asked for this to be circulated to the Committee.		Palliative care: in progress
	2. [public speaker Julie Mabberley noted]: Patients requiring physiotherapy/MSK services had been directed away from local services because the wait for an appointment at Wantage was three times longer than in other parts of the county. [Diane Hedges, OCCG, responded that she] was unaware of the issue with MSK services and would check into that.		MSK services: OCCG has requested additional details of the circumstances in order to investigate further
	Actions: Diane Hedges (OCCG) to provide information for circulation to the Committee on:  • specialist palliative care bed numbers  • MSK services	Diane Hedges, Oxfordshire CCG	

## JHO3b

Item	Action	Lead	Progress update
Health and Wellbeing Board (HWBB) annual report	The Board to provide trend data in priority areas in future reports	Cllr Liz Leffman, Chair of HWBB	This will be factored into the next annual report
Healthwatch report	Rosalind Pearce undertook to send the report on ear wax removal to the Committee for circulation and to find out if the automatic number plate recognition (ANPR) system was to be introduced at the Nuffield Hospital	Rosalind Pearce, Healthwatch Oxfordshire	The ear wax report has been received and will be distributed to all members of the committee via the Committee Officer  Introduction of ANPR at Nuffield Hospital is not planned, as far as Healthwatch is aware